December 3, 2009

Thomas Klemm

Klemm’®s Mobil On the Run
1602 Elm Street
hanchester, NH 031101

hr. Robert Chapman

Dear Bob,

I wanted to take the time to thank you for the very professional work you and your
crew did at the Klemm’s Mohbil, 1602 Elm Street, Manchester, NH. It is not often
that write a letter to a vendor, but | wanted io let vou know that 1 have received
compliments from customers and employees alike.

Although we were somewhat skeptical of your energy saving claims, we have
found greater savings than your savings model presesited, Our actual monthly
savings has proven this was a very good nvestment.

Tt was a pleasure to work with you and I look forward to converling our other
properties to LED lighting in the near future.

Simccrely,
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Thomas Klemm

Cramer
Klemm's Mobil On the Run

Note: First two photosto follow are before, next two photos are after the LED retrofit
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